
RUSH TOWNSHIP 
DAUPHIN COUNTY 

June 6, 2013 
 

MEETING SUMMARY 
 

At the May 2nd, 2013 regular monthly meeting, the Rush Township Supervisors took action on the 
following items: 
 
Meckley’s Limestone Products, Inc. has completed the Stahls Drive paving.  A letter and invoice 
will be sent to Dauphin County Gaming for payment of $12,000.00 from the Local Share Gaming 
Grant and $13,575.00 was approved for payment from our Penn Dot Liquid Fuels money.     
 
The annual donation to West End Fire Company will be made in the amount of $2,000.00. 
 
The Township will pay Diversified Construction the final 5% of the contract amount now that the 
project has been completed.  Letter and final invoice will be sent to Dauphin County Gaming for 
payment.  
 
Final invoices from Spotts Brothers, Inc. for electrical work of $11,517.50 and HVAC for $13,180.00 
for the garage were approved for payment.  A letter and invoices will be sent to Dauphin County 
Gaming for payment from remaining Gaming Grant funds. 
 
 
 
This is an unofficial summary of the meeting.  The full text of official meeting minutes can be 
obtained by contacting Secretary Katie Brennan by telephone at 717-523-1173 or by email at 
rushtownship@comcast.net. 
 


